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Do not close fish farms! They are vital to the economy of Washington state. They also alleviates
the issues of over fishing and have minimal to zero impact on our environment. If we didn't have
fish farms we wouldn't have the local fish that we love to eat. Closing Washington state fish farms
would mean less dollars for our local economy as fish would be imported from another state to
meet the needs of the people. A lot of jobs and families depend on fish farms for income.
Everyone from the farmer to the transport to the grocer. Please I urge you to not close fish farms.


